Next Charter School

A public high school of choice in Derry, NH Friday, March 8, 2013
Online
5 Hood Rd. Derry, NH 03038

Board Members

Bob Cavanna Ken Linehan
Kim Crowley Laura Nelson
Mike Gallagher Brenda Willis
Shannon McKenna

Ken_Linehan@bd.com

To: Bob Cavanna <rjc@grubbellisnne.com>, Joe Crawford <jcrawford@nextcharterschool.org>, Kim Crowley <crowley.kim@comcast.net>, Mike Gallagher <Michael.gallagher@ebtc.com>, jkrieger@nextcharterschool.org, Ken_linehan@bd.com, Shannan McKenna <smckenna@nextcharterschool.org>, Laura Nelson <Inelson@sau10.org>, Brenda Willis <Bwillis@nextcharterschool.org>, klinehan@nextcharterschool.org, kcrowley@nextcharterschool.org, mgallagher@nextcharterschool.org, bcavanna@nextcharterschool.org, Karen Woodes <kwoodes@nextcharterschool.org> Cc: Ken Linehan linehank@corning.com>

Enrollment and Employee Handbook

Hello All,

As discussed during our recent meeting we have two remote tasks. The first is;

Enrollment - would like to resolve by Monday 11-March

We have 21 applicants for 30 spots however 6 of them are from communities other than Derry. The deadline of 29-March is fast approaching. We are looking for options on modifying the enrollment schedule to fill all the slots. Suggestions previously made are;

- 1. Extend the date to the end of April or May
- 2. Process the current applicants normally and open a second enrollment period to end of May or June before moving to rolling admissions
 - 3. Leave as is

Employee Handbook - need to approve at our next meeting

Please review the Employee Handbook and reply-all with questions or comments. We can set up a conference call to discuss and finalize in time for our next meeting.

Thanks, Ken